
Navarro Junior High

December 2024

Enrollment Numbers

As of 12/3/2024:

6th Grade: 187 
7th Grade: 221
8th Grade: 197
Total: 605

Academic Progress

●​ The junior high continues to meet weekly with our core subjects during PLC.  This month, we took 
English and Science benchmarks and Math and Social Studies TTAP testing.  Teachers are 
spending time in PLC reviewing data, analyzing TEKS, and making individual plans for students. 

●​ Region 20 representatives have been on campus supporting both math and social studies 
teachers.  Representatives walk classes and spend time in PLCs with teachers to discuss 
observations and give feedback and suggestions.

●​ The Instructional Coaches and I have added a weekly Principal meeting into our calendars to 
discuss observations in classes, PLCs and other campus needs to support the junior high.

●​ We have started discussions on next school year’s master schedule and possible requests for 
changes in some elective courses. 

School Culture

●​ Our Student, Staff and Community Culture Committees have been busy planning events for 
December.  We have December to Remember dress up days all month with planned activities such 
as candy canes, hot chocolate bar, and a smores day.  Also, we will be hosting a spaghetti 
luncheon this morning for teachers donated by Olive Garden.  We have our first ever Holiday Bingo 
on December 3 and Holiday moving night on December 10.  We are also excited for our staff 
Christmas party on December 14th.  Students are participating in dress up days as well and are 
excited for the first pajama day on the day before Christmas break!!!


